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I am and have been an Oregonian for most of my life and I am opposing SB1187.  

First of all, we do not believe in climate change and feel there is need to form a 

committee to evaluate this.  We are tired of the misappropriation of our money.  We 

don't need another committee to evaluate something that many do not believe in.  

Senators are to quick to want to give away our tax dollars for something as needless 

as this is.  Focus our money on something that really needs help like facilities to help 

our vets. 

 

Nancy Tomlin 

 


